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We are excited to announce that as of November 
2019, the project is essenƟally complete.  All 
traffic lanes, sidewalks, and bike paths are now 
open.  We would like to thank everyone for their 
paƟence and understanding during construcƟon. 
This is the final ConstrucƟon Update for this     
project.

ConstrucƟon Work To Date

Since the underpass first opened on August
18th, 2019,  we removed the detour road, 
reconstructed the Taylor intersecƟon, and 
constructed a sidewalk/bike path on the west
side of Waverley Street.  All four lanes of Taylor 
Avenue are now open along with the new parallel 
mult-use path.

Upcoming Works

All traffic lanes and acƟve transportaƟon faciliƟes 
will be open through the winter.  In Spring/ 
Summer of 2020, final landscaping will occur.
This will include placement of grass, trees, and 
shrubs throughout the project area.  Of note, 
public art will be installed along the sidewalk/ 
bike path on the east side of Waverley Street. 
Some landscaping works will require short term 
lane and sidewalk closures for contractor access 
and safety.
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